
E mail sent via in touch on 18th Aug 2020 

 

 

 

Good morning, 

  

Following on from our letter yesterday I am sure you are aware that the Government 

announced that all A level and GCSE students would now receive their Centre Assessed 

Grades to ensure all students get the grades they deserve this summer. We are now in the 

process of responding to the guidance so far to ensure we have everything in place for Year 

11 on Thursday this week, Thursday will continue to take place as outlined in our previous 

letter this week. The details of the announcement yesterday can be found in the link below: 

  

https://www.gov.uk/government/news/gcse-and-a-level-students-to-receive-centre-

assessment-grades?utm_source=ccb57d8d-3752-43f7-b507-

d2055b6f7747&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=govuk-

notifications&utm_content=immediate 

  

We still await further guidance in some areas but what we do know from what has been 

released in the statement above is: 

·   Students will be informed of Centre Assessed Grades on Thursday by their school 

·   Students will receive their official results next week 

·   BTEC qualifications are not currently affected by the announcement 

·   If students calculated grade was due to be higher than their Centre Assessed Grade they 

will receive the higher of the two grades 

  

We are pleased by the decision that has been made by the Government and our 

commitment at BGLC remains to do everything we can to support our students to get onto a 

suitable pathway for them to continue their educational journey and to ensure they are all 

treated fairly. On Thursday we will support our students as much as possible to confirm their 

next steps whether that be in BGLC Post 16 or at another Post 16 provider, staff will be on 

site on Thursday to offer support and guidance to you all. 

 

 

At this stage please could we also make it clear that the grades being supplied are centre 

assessed grades that have been through a rigorous process, as such any queries should be 

directed to the exams office ( exams@brookvalegroby.com ) and not the individual teacher. 

  

Your Sincerely, 

 

 

Will Teece 

Head teacher 

Brookvale Groby Learning Campus 
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